
Church Financial Report      Budgeted* Church Goal** 
 December 2023 Totals 2023 Totals 
Needed: $   10,160 $ 121,950 $   144,280 
Received so Far: $   13,927 $ 115,148 $   115,148 
Still Needed: $      $     6,802   $     29,132 

*Based on 2023 budget voted at church business session. 
**Based on 3% of 2022 actual tithe receipts. 
 

Church Information 
Lincoln Northside SDA Church 

1800 N 73rd Street 
PO Box 5708 

Lincoln NE, 68505 
Phone Number | 402-464-6575 

Connect with us on Facebook: 
“Northside Adventist Church” 

Scan for  Scan for  
Calendar  Communication 
  Link to Connect 
  Card 

 

Have a Question 
Pastor: Seth Gaskin   913-228-7651 

pastor@lincolnnorthsidesda.com  
 

Head Elder: Wally Basit  
  wjbasit@gmail.com     817-454-3018 

 

Head Deacon: Gary Gustafson     402-937-4995 
 

Head Deaconess: Cherryl Kaiser     402-875-8148 
 

Clerk: Pam Barrowman     402-419-0574 
 

Treasurer: Ivonne Smith   
ivyhelpmate@gmail.com     402-840-7914 

 

Safety Committee Head: Carl Brugger     719-352-1697 
 

AV requests, please email  
lincolnnorthsidemedia@gmail.com 

Bulletin Information/Announcements – Please submit  
information by Wednesday evening to the email below 

church@lincolnnorthsidesda.com 
 

 
 
 

 

LINCOLN NORTHSIDE 
SDA CHURCH  

January 13, 2024 
 

Welcome & Announcements Howard Baker 
Call to Worship (Please Stand) Howard Baker 
Invocation Shane Cassell 
Praise and Worship Praise Team 

Love Lifted Me 
Children’s Story Terrill Birth 
Adventurer Induction Kristin Sauder 
Congregational Prayer Give Us Clean Hands 

Howard Baker 
Offering Call Howard Baker 

Church Budget 
Special Music Jeremiah, Madeline, Mary, Richard, 

Elizabeth & Hannah 
Scripture Reading Howard Baker 

Daniel 1:18-20 
Sermon  Shane Cassell 

Dare to Be a Daniel 
Closing Song  

Dare to Be a Daniel 
Benediction Shane Cassell 

 
 

Other Sabbath Participants 
Sanctuary Sabbath School Teacher: Nehemiah Basit 

Praise Team: Karla’s Team 
AV: Roland Swanson & Ernest Smith 

Greeters: Lissette Acosta & Kathy Wittenburg 
 
 



 
Upcoming Events  

Sunset Times: Tonight – 5:28  Next Friday – 5:35 

Bible Study: Monday 7:00 pm – Zoom Bible Study 
 

Prayer & Praise: Wednesday 6:30 pm  
 

Gym Nights: Jan. 20, Feb. 3 & 17, Mar. 2 & 9 at 6:00 

YMCA Night: January 27, 2024 

Mom’s Meeting: February 12 from 10:30 am -12 pm 

Sabbath School Classes 
 

Beginners (ages birth-3) — Church Lower Level 
Kindergarten (ages 4-6) — Church Lower Level 
Primary Class (ages 7-9) — Church Lower Level 

Junior (grades 5-8) — Better Living Center 
Teen (grades 9-12)— Better Living Center 

Young Adult Class — Better Living Center 
Adult Class — Church Sanctuary 

 
Next Sabbath Schedule – January 27, 2024 

Reminder for Service Participants: If there is a conflict for you on a Sabbath 
that you are scheduled on, please communicate to your team leader so 
proper arrangements can be made. 

 
Announcements 

2nd Reading: Karla Whitmore Finance Committee and Marci Baker for lower 
division Sabbath School Superintendent. 

Fellowship Meal: Today, January 20, is our first monthly Northside Church Family 
Fellowship Meal for 2024, Team A is scheduled.  This has been rescheduled for today 
due to the weather and church closing last Sabbath.  Thank you to the many that 
volunteer in various ways for Fellowship Meals, your continued help is greatly 
appreciated, especially with clean up after lunch.  Talk to Nancy Morris or Cherryl 
Kaiser for ways you can help or to sign up for a team. 

Church Business Meeting: Our annual business meeting will be on January 28th. A 
meal is planned for 4:00 pm, and the business meeting will start at 5:00 pm. 

Seed Exchange: Reminder the date has been changed to Sunday Feb 4th 2:00-5:00. 
Please come even if you don't have seeds to share! It will be a learning time and fun 
family fellowship time. See you there! 

Mission Experiences. The Southern Asia Division, (India, Bhutan, Nepal, and the 
Maldives) is this quarter’s mission focus.  The junior room would enjoy experiencing 
some of the culture from this division firsthand.  If you have any 
items or stories to share, please see a junior teacher.  Sandy Novak, 
Misty McIntosh, or Sherri Healy. 

Prayer Meeting: starting back up at the church, on Wednesday evenings, January 
24, 2024 at 6:30pm instead of 7.   

Pen Pal: A man in prison in Wisconsin, who joined the SDA church several years ago 
after he was incarcerated, would like more SDA pen pals. If you are looking for a 
ministry you can do from home and that would bring great joy to another individual, 
this may be what you are praying for. This can be done by USPS or by email. His name 
is Kenneth Wells, Jr. #414034, Oakhill Correctional Institution, P.O. Box 189, Phoenix, 
MD 21131. (Although he is in Wisconsin, all letters to him must go through the 
Maryland address.) For more information, contact Nancy Welch 
at nancyjow@gmail.com or call 402-430-9484. 

Created to Nourish Cooking Experiences - Interested in Plant-based eating? The 
Wellness Committee is excited to offer a series hosted by Delores Mishleau - soon-
to-be-published author of Created to Nourish. Each experience will offer you 
participation opportunities as plant based tasty dishes are created, you'll learn how 
to create plant-based menus, so you won't spend the rest of your life in the kitchen, 
and how to improve your food choices on a budget. Each experience will offer gluten-
free, soy-free, oil-free options that are delicious.  Times: January 28, February 25, 
March 24, April 28 from 1 - 4 PM in the Piedmont Park SDA Church fellowship hall. 
Enter the door facing Cotner Blvd.  Cost is $5 cash per class/per person, payable at 
the door. Would you like to attend for free? If so, we need volunteers! To 
determine food quantity and recipe copies needed, please register as early as 
possible. To register and/or volunteer, please call/text Delores Mishleau 507-
838-2582.  

Adult SS Teacher Terrill Birth 
Elder Roland Swanson 
Speaker Pastor Gaskin 
Offering Conference Advance 
Offering Call Roland Swanson 
Scripture  Roland Swanson 
Praise Team Wally’s Team 
AV Madeline Smith & Mikayla Farrow 
Greeters Kathy Wittenburg & Diane Teale 
Children’s Story  
Ministry Focus  
Special Music Pam Barrowman & Paul Morris 
Deacons Carl, David, Gary & Jordan 



 
Thank You: Happy new year Northside SDA Church. I want to thank you for 
supporting the Good Neighbor Community Center in 2023. We are middle way 
through our Fiscal Year 23/24 and have assisted 4,805 individuals with 10,594 service 
count. Food continues to be the top utilized service with various donations provided 
following closely. Services provided to refugees and immigrants sees them utilizing 
food and donations programs while benefiting from other services that help them 
get closer to self-sustainability. Thank you for your donations (money and donated 
items) as they helped these 4,805 individuals. We wish you a happy new year and 
are grateful for your support which we hope to keep counting on in 2024. Sincerely, 
Tom Randa - Executive Director - GNCC.  

Activity boxes are available for children to use during church. They are 
located above the coat rack in the foyer. Please notify the greeter or a 
children’s ministry team member, if any of the items need attention.  

 
Children’s Activity Page 

Crayons and colored pencils for the picture are available in a basket at the 
back of the sanctuary. Please return them after church so they can be used 
for our next coloring pictures.  

 

 

 

Daniel 1 

 
 
Abednego  Ashpenaz  Babylon  

Besieged  Blemish  Children  

Cunning  Daniel  Eunuchs  

Family  Israel  Jehoiakim  

Judah  King  Knowledge  

Land  Master  Meshach  

Nebuchadnezzar  Nobility  Royal  

Shadrach  Shinar  Skillful  

Wisdom      

 
 


